
Dear Parents and Carers, 
This week, the children who took their first Holy Communion last year attended a special mass along with 
other children from Oldham Catholic Schools, at Newman College. Those who attended said it was a 
beautiful mass.  
This week, in Key Stage 2, the children will be carrying out a book study. They will be working towards a 
presentation to share with other classes.  Please ask your child what their book is all about. 
Thank you for your continuing support.   
Mrs. Booth 
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Dates for your diary 

 
Harvest Assembly — 18th October 

2019 at 1:30pm 
 

Harvest is a time to think of people 
less fortunate.  

 
 

Children are invited to wear autumn colours (red/
brown/yellow/orange) and to bring  

donations of packets or tins of food which will be 
donated to the local food bank. 

Sacramental Journey 
 

Thank you to all the parents and  
children who attended last weeks  
Sacramental meeting. The next  
meeting will be on   15th  October,  at 
6:30pm at Holy Family Church. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

H Here   We need to attend to achieve. 
E Everyday  Taking holidays during term time will result in a 
   fine.       
R Ready to Learn  A positive mental attitude will go a long 
    way. 
O On time Being late, results in missed learning. 

Month Of the Rosary 
 

October is the month of the Rosary.  
The  children will be saying the Rosary in 

assemblies and class.  
Children are very welcome to bring their own 

Rosary beads into school. 

Congratulations  
to this week’s  

Golden Book children. 
 

Reception—  
Year 1  -  
Year 2—  
Year 3  -  
Year 4  -   
Year 5  -   
Year 6 -  

Holy Family Mass  
Please come along and support the children 
being presented at Holy Family church on 

Sunday at 11:15am. 
Everyone is welcome!   

After School Clubs 
Mon—rugby for Years 3-6 
Thurs—choir for Year 3-6 
Fri –Soccer stars - Years 1
-3 (please pay coach on the 

day)  

Hair Accessories 
Can I please remind parents that hair accessories 
must be small and in the school colours. Thank you 

for your support.  



 



Twitter 
Twitter is a fantastic way to follow your child’s learning.  
 
If you have not given permission for your child’s photo to appear on Twitter, please just 
see their class teacher. 


